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Dear parents/carers, 
 
Our Marwell trip will soon be here. We are hoping the weather will stay dry but in case of rain, please ensure your child has a waterproof coat on the day. 

Your child should come to school in their school uniform as normal. They need to have with them a rucksack to carry their lunch box & water bottle. There are places on site for us to keep refilling their bottles. 

The coach should return to school for normal pick-up time 3:10PM but please be aware that this may change if there is traffic, and the school office will notify you.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact me directly or your child’s class teacher directly. 
We are really looking forward to this trip. 


Kind Regards, 



Mrs Wilford 
Year 3 Year Leader
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